
 

 

 

Jun 25, 2004 

Moving Announcement 
 

NU XMP Ventures Limited ("NUX") announces that commencing on July 2, 2004, the office will be 

moving to the following address:  

 

Suite 1578 – 609 Granville Street 

Vancouver, BC V7Y 1G5 

Canada 

Telephone: (604) 633-1368 

Facsimile: (604) 688-8852 

 

Please feel free to forward this news to a friend or colleague.  

 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF NU XMP VENTURES LIMITED 

Per: "Joanne Yan"  

———————— 

Joanne Yan 

Director 

 

The TSX Venture Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of the contents of this release. 


